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***MEDIA ADVISORY***

HopeWorks Behavioral Health Center Ribbon Cutting
The City of Albuquerque and HopeWorks celebrate the opening of a

transformational new Behavioral Health Center

Albuquerque—On Thursday, November 7, 2024, HopeWorks will hold a ribbon-cutting for their new

Behavioral Health Center in partnership with the City of Albuquerque. The center, located next to Hope

Village, will offer various services, including casework, therapy, medication monitoring, and more.

Following a press conference and ribbon cutting, media will have the opportunity to tour the new facility

and learn more about the services HopeWorks will provide.

WHO: Mayor Tim Keller; Health, Housing and Homelessness

Director, Gilbert Ramirez; HopeWorks Executive

Director, Vicki Palmer;

WHAT: HopeWorks Behavioral Health Center Ribbon Cutting

WHEN: Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.

WHERE: 1216 4th St NW; Directly in front of Hope Village

PARKING: Parking is available in the parking lot next to the new

center.

RSVP to Connor Woods by emailing cwoods@cabq.gov


